
GATHERING TO WORSHIP 
Please take a moment during the Prelude to silence your cell phones and 

quietly prepare yourself for worship. 
 

WELCOME AND MINUTES FOR MINISTRY           
PRELUDE     Iris Holzberger  
*CALL TO WORSHIP  
Leader: O give thanks to the Lord! 
People: Sing to God! Tell of God’s wonderful works! 
Leader: Remember all the things God has done! 
People: We glory in God’s holy name! 
Leader: Seek the Lord, our strength and refuge:  
People: we come to be in God’s presence. 
*PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
 
*HYMN        “I Sing the Mighty Power of God”      Hymnal 32 
   

RECEIVING FORGIVENESS FROM 
GOD AND EACH OTHER 

 
*CALL TO CONFESSION 
*PRAYER OF CONFESSION:  
Holy God, it is easy to confess with our lips that you are 
Lord, but it is much harder to believe with our hearts, to live 
in a way that puts you first. We are quick to trust in idols. 
We depend on what we can see, touch, and control, instead 
of waiting to hear your still, small voice. Forgive us, Lord, 
and help our unbelief, so that what we confess with our lips 
we may truly believe in our hearts. 
*DECLARATION OF FORGIVENESS            
Leader: Our God sees all, knows all, forgives all, restores all  
through our Lord Jesus Christ. No one who believes in him 
will be put to shame, for everyone who calls on the name of 
the Lord shall be saved. 
People: Thanks be to God!  
 
 

 
CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 
 

HEARING THE WORD 
 

PRAYER OF ILLUMINATION 
 
SCRIPTURE     Exodus 3:1-14      Pew Bible p.41-42 
   
MESSAGE  “The God Who Comes to Us”         Rev. Todd Carter 
 

RESPONDING TO THE WORD 
                                                           
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
*HYMN            “Change My Heart, O God”         Hymnal 695 
 

GOING INTO THE WORLD 
 
INVITATION TO THE OFFERING 
OFFERING OURSELVES TO GOD  
OFFERTORY  
 
* “Praise God from Whom All Blessings Flow”      Hymnal 606 
 
PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING 
 
*HYMN        “Christ Is Risen! Shout Hosana!“        Hymnal 248 
  
*CHARGE AND BENEDICTION       
 
POSTLUDE               Iris Holzberger 
 
 

*Those who are able please stand 
 



 

WELCOME to worship – we are glad that you’re here! If you are 
visiting today and would like to share your contact information, 
there are welcome cards in the pew pockets. Please fill one out and 
place it in the offering plate. Everyone is invited to stay for coffee, 
snacks, and fellowship in the narthex after worship. 

 
LARGE PRINT HYMNALS with a black cover are on the 
small bookcase in the rear of the sanctuary.  

 
Children up to Kindergarten age are welcome in the 
nursery. There are clipboards with coloring pages in the 
narthex if your children wish to stay in the sanctuary.  

 
The August communion table flowers are sponsored by Dean and 
Donna Davidson. 
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Welcome to Eagle River Presbyterian Church 
August 18, 2024 
Weekly Walk 

Sunday                  10:00 am           Worship 

Wednesday           9:30 am           Coffee hour @ church 
Saturday         10:00 am          Garden harvest 
     
Last week’s In-Person Attendance --------- 58 

Year-to-Date Regular Income ------------ 145,604.16 

Year-to-Date Regular Expenses --------161,709.65 

Today we welcome Rev. Todd Carter to the 
pulpit. We will have guest pastors for two 
more Sundays as Pastor Blake takes some 
time with family.  

The garden has been producing lots of veggies for the food 
pantry. So far Brent has harvested about 100 pounds of 
cabbage, cauliflower, broccoli and peas. That is less than a 
quarter of last year’s end-of-season total, so help is needed! 

The next two Saturdays will be church-wide 
harvests. Meet at 10 AM and help harvest 
primarily potatoes, carrots and beans. 
Children are welcome and encouraged to 
participate! Saturdays, August 24 and 31, 
10:00 AM. 

The Mission Study Team asked two new questions in 
worship last Sunday: What keeps you coming back to ERPC 
or makes you want to stay with ERPC? What do you love 
about the ERPC congregation or church? If you have not 
responded yet, please write your answers on the green insert  
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and drop it in the offering plate, or email your response to 
Kim at klbarlington@gmail.com .  

 

If you would like to order an ERPC crew neck sweatshirt 

(suggested donation $30), please let Stephanie Spencer know: 

sspooh@gci.net. 

 

Please remember to sign up for the “Dinner with Friends” 

fellowship event on Sept. 7, on the bulletin board by the 

kitchen. This is an opportunity to get to 

know each other better by sharing a 

meal together; sign up to host or attend. 

If you have any questions, please contact 

Linda Homan, homan.m.linda@gmail.com  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

and drop it in the offering plate, or email your response to 
Kim at klbarlington@gmail.com .  

 

If you would like to order an ERPC crew neck sweatshirt 

(suggested donation $30), please let Stephanie Spencer know: 

sspooh@gci.net. 

 

Please remember to sign up for the “Dinner with Friends” 

fellowship event on Sept. 7, on the bulletin board by the 

kitchen. This is an opportunity to get to 

know each other better by sharing a 

meal together; sign up to host or attend. 

If you have any questions, please contact 

Linda Homan, homan.m.linda@gmail.com  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:klbarlington@gmail.com
mailto:sspooh@gci.net
mailto:homan.m.linda@gmail.com
mailto:klbarlington@gmail.com
mailto:sspooh@gci.net
mailto:homan.m.linda@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


